
 

 

132 Ocean Drive, Sentosa, Singapore 098511 

www.carboncap.sg 

info@carboncap.sg 

Tel: +6567277610 | Fax: +6567277611 

 
 
Mrs. Lomerlyn E. Claudio 
OIC REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
DENR by the Bay Bldg., 

1515 Roxas Boulevard  

Ermita, Manila 
Philippines 

 28 April 2022 
 
Dear Mrs. Lomerlyn E. Claudio, 
 
RE: NATURE BASED PROJECTS IN THE PHILIPPINES 
 
It is our honored privilege to write to you with regards to the above-mentioned subject matter and 
take this opportunity to thank you for the opportunity given to our local representative – Mr. Christian 
Mack to meet with Marilyn R. Limpiada and her team to initiate the conversation. 
 
In line with the Philippines carbon emission reduction target to 75% by 2030, the projects shall also 
support the Government’s agenda of carbon emission reduction through regenerative agriculture, 
habitat restoration or nature conservation projects. 
 
Upon presenting our project proposal, we are now interested to identify area of interest such as 
mangroves, peatlands, forest lands, or wetlands particularly in Palawan. As previously mentioned 
such project shall support the Government’s agenda of carbon emission reduction. For these area in 
particular, nature conservation and potentially restoration would be the main activity. For such 
project to be successful, we shall also work with locally established communities to support our 
efforts, whether in terms of conservation or for regenerative agriculture.  
 
The benefit of such project can be considered on several level, from a clear impact on the reduction 
of CO2 for the country, economically through the opportunity to create local employment and 
empower and support local communities. 
 
Mr. Christian Mack will be traveling to Manila on the first or second week of May, and we would 
appreciate the possibility to meet you or your representative. We would also request the possibility 
to meet with your OIC for Palawan in particular to identify the potential land, as we are prepared to 
travel to Palawan within the same time frame. 
 
We are eager to invest in the country and ready to sign a MOU upon identifying the appropriate land 
for such project. 
 
Your consideration and assistance in this regard is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
Rina JUGURNAUTH 
Director 
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